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November 16. 2015 
 
Subject:  Donation from Mrs. Linda Platt-Bryant and Jared Dupree 
 

North Early Learning Center is excited to accept a generous donation from West Orange-Cove CISD 

Board Secretary, Mrs.  Linda Platt- Bryant.   Mrs. Platt-Bryant and her son donated a train and track set 

to the campus. 

The train set will be used to spark students’ interest in science, technology, engineering and math 

(STEM).   North children and parents will have the opportunity to enjoy this donation during various 

family engagement activities to include, “Bring Your Dad To Work Day”.   

On behalf of North Early Learning Center, we want to extend our gratitude to Mrs. Platt-Bryant and 

Jared Dupree for their generous donation that will help us engage our children and families as we 

cultivate their interest in STEM! 

 


